

[image: St%20Pauls%20Peel%20Blue]



ST. PAUL’S PEEL C of E PRIMARY SCHOOL
Stocksfield Drive, Little Hulton, Salford, M38 9RB
Tel: 0161 790 2327

Headteacher: Miss Barker

                                                                         
Tuesday 29th September 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

I can’t believe that we are already in our fourth week back in school, in what is now the ‘new’ norm.  I just wanted to give you a few updates.

Parking:
Please can all parents refrain from parking on pavements on Baron Fold Crescent and Stocksfield Drive; as this is a health and safety issue as pupils and other adults have to walk on the road rather than the pavement.  Salford City Council Enforcement Officers have started a targeted crack down on illegal and dangerous parking near schools; any parents caught breaking the law will be sent a £70.00 penalty charge.
Please park legally, safely and considerately.

Friday 9th October:
A reminder that school is closed on Friday 9th October for staff training.

Photographs:
Due to the current situation, the photographer’s visit has been postponed until later in the year.

Dropping Off/Picking Up:
[bookmark: _GoBack]There has been a small increase in pupils being dropped off later than their allocated time and picked up later than their allocated time; this system has been set up to ensure that class bubbles do not meet.  If you do drop off/pick up late you may be asked to wait until the next bubble has left the school premises.  Please drop off and pick up at the allocated time and gate for your child and adhere to social distancing.

Sister Dorothy Needham:
Sister Dorothy is retiring at the end of October.  She has been a valued member of our school family for a number of years; she has worked tirelessly with pupils, parents and staff and has been on our School Governing Board.  We all wish her and Jim well as they enter a new phase in their lives.  She will be greatly missed here in school.

School Website:
Please keep checking the school website www.stpaulspeellh.co.uk as it is updated regularly. Click on the ‘Parent’ tab to see letters from school, click the ‘Home/School Learning Family Page’ tab and go to COVID also click on the ‘Curriculum’ tab to see what your child is learning in school this half term.

Contacts:
Please let us know as soon as you change telephone numbers, email address, change of address or want to change adults on your child’s emergency contact sheet.

Keep safe,
Miss Barker
Headteacher
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